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Dear Customer, 

Targeting to optimize our manufacturing, we plan to change manufacturing plant for 
attached products listed from France to India: 

Electrical & mechanical performances remain the same. 

Please do not hesitate to contact your local sales representative if you have question about 
this change notification. 

Sincerely, 

Pierrick MOREL 
RF Product Manager 

 


